
Hurricane Harvey Relief Fund Special Collection

The Catholic Diocese of Fort Worth will conduct a special collection for victims of Hurricane Harvey in all parishes during the weekend 
of September 2 and 3, 2017 or as soon afterward as possible, the Office of the Bishop has announced.

“Hurricane Harvey hit the Gulf Coast in a catastrophic and devastating way this past weekend, bringing severe flooding and high 
winds which have taken human life, caused countless injuries and severely damaged homes and property though the region,” 
Chancellor/Moderator of the Curia Msgr. E. James Hart said.

Money collected will be forward to the Hurricane Harvey Relief Fund.

Catholic Charities of Fort Worth is coordinating with Catholic Charities Texas and Catholic Charities USA in providing assistance, based 
on needs that are determined in consultation with civilian emergency response officials.

The Catholic School Office of Fort Worth is offering children of hurricane victims who have been displaced a spot in one of the 
diocesan schools. 
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